
 

We hope you have all enjoyed the 

Christmas break and we look   for-

ward to welcoming the children back 

to school. 

Year 1’s start and finish times are as 

follows: 

Start- 8:30am – 8.50am 

Finish- 3:00pm  

The gate will be closed at 8.50am. 

Please ensure children arrive before  

this and are picked up on time. 

Important Days of the week: 

Monday: Reading books changed– 

book bags need to be brought in on 

this day. Homework will also be giv-

en out on Monday. 

Tuesday: Both classes have PE. 

Please ensure your child comes  

wearing their PE kit or sports clothes 

this day every week.  

Tuesday: Spelling Test on the words 

handed out from the previous Tues-

day. 

We’re learning about… 

Maths - Addition/ subtraction     

          within 20 

       - Numbers to 50 

       - Length and height 

       - Weight and volume  

English - Winter Sleep & Leaf 

Science - Animals including Humans 

Geography—Why don’t penguins fly? 

History- Why is Scott famous today?  

RE - Creation Story  

PSHE - Dreams and Goals & Healthy Me 

Art - Yagoi Kusama 

DT- Moving pictures  

Music - Singing  

Computing - Online Safety/ Grouping  and 

sorting 

PE - Gymnastics &Bat and ball skills 

Reminders: 

1. Children should be reading 30 

minutes daily.  

2. Children should bring their home 

reading books back to school on  

Mondays ready to get a new one for 

the following week. 

3. Please label your child’s water  

bottle and jumpers/cardigans, as these 

get mixed up regularly. 

4. School PE kits or a plain track suit 

must be worn on PE days. 

5.Children should not be wearing jew-

ellery (only studs on none PE days) 

6. Please do not send children in with 

footwear that have laces (PE/school 

shoes) unless they can tie them up  

independently. 

Please feel free to contact us via class 

dojo with any questions. 

Miss Mistry and Miss Cartwright 

Important Dates… 

Wednesday 18th January—Animal Man 

Spring 

term  


